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Worship Service

Service Leader: Barb Neufeld

Worship Team: Ensemble

Scripture: Mark 14:1-9

Message: "What She Did Will Always Be Remembered”

Pastor John Klassen




This Week

Today (19) 10:00am Coffee & Gathering

10:15am  Worship Service
Wed (22) 7:00pm Church Council meeting
Thur (23) 6:30pm  Worship Committee meeting

Upcoming Events

August 26 10:00am Coffee & Gathering

10:15am  Worship Service

11:30am Picnic Potluck (We will again be having a
picnic potluck outside (weather permitting). Please bring food, plates,
eating utensils and lawn chairs.)
September 9 Fall Kick Off
September 9 Youth Kick Off

Qur Church

SUNDAY MORNINGS AT EMMANUEL

Our Sunday morning begins at 10am with a time of coffee and visiting in
the foyer. Please help yourself to coffee, hot chocolate or tea. Our
Worship service begins in the sanctuary at 10:15am.

FOCUS STATEMENT: Theme: “Encounters With Jesus”

The gospels are filled with powerful accounts of what happens when
someone encounters Jesus. Whether Jesus heals, challenges, affirms,
invites or teaches the persons he encounters, their lives are changed!
During summer we want to look at 14 such encounters, reflecting on the
impact on the person who encountered Jesus and the implications of
their experience and story for our lives today.

ONE WAY - An adult Sunday School class that meets at 9am in the
multi-purpose room. On hiatus until September.

CHILD CARE - Starting this September, we're heading in a new
direction with our childcare strategy. In the past, we've had people
volunteer to watch children during the latter half of our worship service.
This is no longer feasible and we were forced to chart a new course. So
beginning September 9th, the childcare space will continue to function
as a place for parents to bring their children, however parents will be
required to stay with them. We have placed a TV and live feed into the
space so that you can continue to watch the service live while your child
plays. We hope that this new model will continue to be a benefit to
families. for ages 2 and under in the green north east classroom of the
fellowship hall. Child Care will not be offered during the summer
months.




GPS - Emmanuel’s version of Sunday School. It takes place in the
fellowship hall after the offering and goes until the end of the service.
The countdown is on to September 9!

YOUTH MINISTRY - Stay tuned for exciting details of the youth kick
off on September 9! Follow us on Instagram
@emmanuelchurchstudents or on twitter @emmanuel_xp3 .

MEN’S PRAYER & BIBLE STUDY - Mondays at 7am in the multi-
purpose room. On hiatus until September.

SPA MINISTRY - A women’s fellowship group that meets about once a
month for a variety of activities. Stay tuned for more info on upcoming
activities.

COMMUNITY SERVICE

BREAKFAST CLUB will resume again in September. If you are
interested in volunteering for this important ministry please contact one
of the Committee members (Lottie Froese, Becky Loewen, Helen Harder
and Bev Neufeld).

Announcements

Y
0 InTouch MCC’S MONTHLY NEWSLETTER containing the latest

stories and news items is available via email. If you are interested in
receiving this newsletter please contact the office and we will forward it
to you.

CAFE 545 is looking for volunteers interested in helping to prep, serve,
and / or clean up the regular Monday evening community meal. This
could be individuals or small groups such as care groups that would be
available on a regular (eg. monthly or bimonthly) basis. Prepping the
food or setting up tables and chairs would happen during the day and
serving and cleaning up the meal happens between 4:45pm - 7:45pm. If
you are interested please contact Marian Hildebrand at
marianhildebrand@hotmail.com.

LOOKING FOR YOUNG ARTISTS - One of the realizations that we've
come to is that many of our children create an abundance of
art..whether its drawings, paintings, Lego creations or macaroni glued
onto paper plates. A lot of this art actually goes unseen by most people
and it is our hope that some of these creations can be displayed and
appreciated. Thus..Emmanuel Kids, a space in the foyer where each
month, two of our young ones get to display their creative sides. We feel
that this is a great way for children to contribute to the life of the
community and we hope that you encourage their gifts! The artists this
month are Berkeley Zacharias and Alex Rempel

The PUBLIC WIFI PASSWORD is “worship!”

TREASURER NEWS
Budget Update (for operations and capital)



mailto:marianhildebrand@hotmail.com

As of August 05, 2018 (58% of the year completed)

2018 Budgeted Amount $461,150.00
Amount Donated in 2018 $254,400.51
Percentage Collected 55%
AMOUNT NEEDED TO MEET BUDGET $206,749.49

Conference & Community Announcements

Conference:

MC Manitoba:
1  Mark your calendar..Camp Assiniboia Square Dance & Pie
Spectacular Fundraiser September 22nd. 5:30 - 6:15 p.m.
Camp Tour - come see the new cabins, workshop, dike and lake
(still under development); 6:30 - 9:00 p.m. Square Dance, pie
auction, campfire & singing. If you are able to make a pie for
this event, please contact Jesse Wolfe 204-895-CAMP.

CMU:

1 Take and Read is back for 2018/19! Led by CMU Faculty Dr.
Paul Doerksen, Associate Professor of Theology and Anabaptist
Studies, this year's book discussions will focus on Faith, Fear,
and Freedom: Christian Theology and Practice in Troubled
Times. For more information see cmu.ca/takeandread, email
sthiessen@cmu.ca, or call 204.487.3300.

MCC Manitoba:

T  MCC learning tour on migration - Migration is both normal and
complex. Learn more about the changing landscape of migration
on an MCC learning tour to Guatemala and Honduras, November
7-17, 2018. For more information, visit mccmb.ca/learning-tour-
guatemala-honduras

q Brandon MCC Relief Sale - Join us on Saturday, September
22 for the Annual Brandon MCC Relief Sale at the Keystone
Centre in Brandon. For more information visit
mccmb.ca/brandon-relief-sale and save the date!

1 Kanadiertreffen - August 19, 2018, 2:30 pm at Bethel Heritage
Park, Winkler. Join us today for a gathering of Low German
speaking Mennonites emigrating from Latin America. The event
will feature guest speaker Johan Hiebert, special music and
children’s activities. Bring something to share for the potluck
faspa, come and knack some zot with us!

T MCC Canada welcomes applications for Interim Associate
Program Director (12-month term) based in Winnipeg.
Applications are accepted until September 6. For more
information and to apply, visit mcccanada.ca/interim-associate-
program-director



https://mennonitecentralcommittee.cmail19.com/t/i-l-butkity-wvyhlukj-i/

T MCC Canada welcomes applications for MCC Maritimes
Regional Representative based in Moncton, New Brunswick.
Applications are accepted until September 10. For more
information and to apply, visit mcccanada.ca/maritimes-
regional-representative

An MDS update is posted on the bulletin board in the foyer.

Community:

For 30 years the CBC TV program, HYMN SING was heard and watched
in living rooms across Canada. A reunion is being organized for August,
and as part of that, a concert by the Hymn Sing Alumni Chorus will be
presented at Bethel Mennonite Church, 465 Stafford Street, Winnipeg on
August 26 at 3:00pm. Tickets are available at McNally Robinson
Booksellers.

Come ride Eden Foundation’s Head for the Hills cycling fund-raiser on
Saturday September gth starting at Morden’s Colert Beach. Two routes
to choose from. Full details at edenhealthcare.ca.

Grieving the loss of someone close to you? Find comfort and support
at Grief Share and begin your journey from mourning to joy. The group
will meet Thursdays, Oct.19 - Nov.22 and Jan.10-Feb.21, 2019 from
7:30PM - 9:00PM at the Winkler Mennonite Church. There will be an
orientation/information evening on Oct.11 at 7:30PM and a special Loss
of a Spouse session on Nov.29 from 7PM - 9PM. For more information
please call 204.325.5411 or email: pastorglen@wmchurch.ca

Welcome Week Kick-Off Concert - We're excited to announce that
Scribe and The Color will be performing our Welcome Week Kick-Off
Concert, and we'd love for you and your youth group to be a part of the
festivities! September 2| 6:30pm._Providence, 10 College Crescent,
Otterburne MB. Rush Seating.
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OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday, 8:30 am-12:00 pm, 12:30 pm-3:00 pm
Pastor: John P. Klassen pastorjohn@winkleremmanuel.com
Pastor of Family Ministries: Corey Hildebrand corey@winkleremmmanuel.com

Administrative Assistant: Connie Driedger office@winkleremmanuel.com

Family Ministries Assistant: Kaitlyn Loewen kaitlyn@winkleremmmanuel.com
Custodial Staff: Warren Dyck
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